The leadership of our church has developed the following protocol and precautions to ensure
maximum safety for all who come to worship with us.

e We will have just one service for the time being, at 9:20 AM.

e Everyone who does not have a role in leading worship will be expected to wear a mask

throughout the service.

We will sing!

Extra masks will be available at the door.

There will be several hand-sanitizing stations.

Upgraded filters will be installed in our HVAC system.

Everyone who enters will have their temperature taken with a forehead thermometer.

Anyone with a fever or other symptoms of COVID-19 will not be able to enter.

e Everyone who enters will be asked to provide their name and phone number so that we
can notify each person in the event of a need for contact tracing.

e Every other row of chairs will be removed to ensure social distancing practices and to
maintain 50% occupancy restrictions.

e Chairs will be disinfected before each service.

e Family groups may sit together; otherwise social distancing of no less than 6 feet is
expected.

e There will be no bulletins or hymnals.

e The “passing of the peace” will be without physical contact.

e There will be no Sunday school classes, children’s programs or other small group
meetings. Only the sanctuary will be disinfected and utilized.

e There will be no receiving line or congregating in the building after worship.
Worshippers will be asked to exit the building as soon as the service is over and will be
encouraged to use the doors at the end of both hallways in addition to the main front door
to avoid congestion at the front door.

e Persons are welcome to greet one another after the service in the parking lot or under the
portico, but please do not block the exit path of those who are still leaving the building.



